GOVERNMENT DEGREE COLLEGE NOHRADHAR, SIRMOUR [H.P]

Phone No. -1702298866
Email - gdcnohradhar@gmail.com
Website — gdcnohradhar.ac.in

NOTICE

All the students of GDC Nohradhar are here by informed that the Farewell Party

for the final year students is being organized by the students of First and Second
year on dated 15/02/2025.

Therefore it is informed to ensure your presence on the above said date.
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